
CUB SCOUT 
PA C K  8 0 1

The clocks turned back, but we are 
looking forward to more exciting 
Scout activities. Last month’s Pack 
Meeting was so much fun. Hopefully 
your Scout was able to finish up their 
building kit!
The cold weather is officially upon us! 
Starting this month, we will move our 
meetings back indoors in our original 
location inside the lunchroom at Olson 
Elementary School. It has been about 
20 months since we have been there!  
Unbelievable!
Winter tends to have a few fun events 
for us Scouts. It is time to start 
building our Pinewood Derby cars for 
the January Derby, which is scheduled 
for Saturday, January 22 at Good 
Shepherd Church on Whitney Way and 
Raymond Rd. We have an electronic 
track, instant heat results, and tons of 
cheering! Definitely an event that you 
don’t want to miss!!
Lastly, let us all remember as we head 
into the busy holiday season that 
Thanksgiving is a great time to put 
into practice a few points of the Scout 
Law: kind, courteous, friendly, and 
helpful. What a great opportunity we 
have to do a Good Turn Daily.

— ��Jenn Pingel,  
Cubmaster 

JSPingel@gmail.com 
513-235-0121
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Popcorn Sales Update
I am so impressed with Pack 801’s  
popcorn sales this year. We sold a little 
over $7,000 of popcorn and received about  
$500 in donations. Way to go Scouts  
and families!!!

~ Amy Byrnes, Pack 801 Popcorn Kernel

Top Left: Our AOL Scouts tagged along to an overnight weekend at Devil’s Lake State Park to explore 
membership in BSA Scout Troop 628. Here they perform a skit for the group. Bottom Left: The Wolf Den 
working on putting together their wooden toolboxes at the October Pack meeting. Top Right: AOL, Webelo 
and Tiger Scouts watch AOL Scout Gabe demo his Frisbee art technique. Bottom Right: Finished Frisbee art! 

Tuesday, December 14: December Pack 
Meeting, 6:30pm, at Olson Elementary. 

Tuesday, January 18: Pack Meeting and 
Pinewood Derby Car Turn-In, 6:30pm, at 
Olson Elementary.

Saturday, January 22: Pack 801 Pinewood 
Derby, 9-11:30am, at Good Shepherd 
Lutheran Church, 5701 Raymond Rd, 
Madison. This event is for all Scouts and 
family members who wish to enter a car 
to race. To volunteer, please contact Tim 
Conroy (Brennan’s dad).
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ARROW 
of light

The Webelos/AOL 
Den had a great 
meeting in November. Each scout took 
turns demonstrating their leadership 
abilities by leading an activity. 

Tyler and Noah led a Frisbee activity, 
Henry led a drawing demonstration, 
Harrison showed us how to do an 
awesome karate form and Gabe showed 
us how to create Frisbee art.  

All the Scouts were very impressive!

Amy Byrnes,  
Arrow of Light Den Leader

BEAR

The Bears are excited 
for their upcoming 
November Adventure. We 
will be meeting with two detectives  
from the Middleton police department 
who will discuss how they collect 
evidence and use the various skills 
they have to process crimes and keep 
us safe. This is part of the Forensics 
Adventure. We cannot wait!

Mark Pingel,  
Bears Den Leader

The Wolf Den had its first meeting  
recently and is looking forward to getting 
together soon for a fall hike.

Mike Duchek,  
Wolf Den Leader

WOLFTIGER

Hazel worked very hard to memorize all  
the elements of the Bobcat Badge: Scout 
Oath, Law, Handshake, Sign, Motto, and 
Salute. She proudly recited the Oath at  
last month’s Pack meeting.

She’s completing her Tigers in the Wild 
Adventure with the Lion Den’s help. We had 
a bracing but fun hike in Owen Conservation 
Park where she carried her Six Essentials.

Lindsay Smith,  
Tiger Den Leader

Den Updates


